
Town of Kensington 
Kensington Recreation and Social Committee 
October 28, 2021 
Public Meeting, Town Hall 
3:30 pm 
 
Attending: 
Donna Carter, Member 
Elaine Bodwell, Member 
Jessica Minghella, Member 
Sarah Turcott, Public Attendee 
  
Meeting opened at 3:37 pm 
    
This meeting was scheduled to finalize the Ski/ Snowboard club to be held at McIntyre Ski Area in Manchester, 
NH.  Information and details will soon be posted on the town website, providing a registration link on the McIntyre 
webpage.   
  
Sarah Turcott was sworn in on 27-Oct-21 as Ski Club Coordinator and during this meeting she shared the details of 
the ski club, explaining the organization and the expectations of the participants and parents.   The committee 
expressed gratitude to her, for her time and dedication into organizing this club for Winter 2022.   
  
KRSC voted in favor of moving forward with the Ski/ Snowboard club as was described during this meeting. 
  
Committee also provided updates on the following: 
Holiday Stroll: Approval obtained from Board of Selectmen to move forward with planning.  KES has also approved 
use of school parking lot, and KPD will offer escort from Library to Church.  Church will have outdoor refreshments 
(contingent on weather) or allow small groups into church.  
  
New Years Eve fireworks: Board of Selectmen has approved request and KRSC will move forward with organizing 
this event.  
    
The meeting was adjourned at 4:00 pm.  
  
The Kensington Recreation and Social Committee usually meets the second Wednesday of each month at 7:00 pm 
at the Town Hall. The public is welcomed to attend.  
  
The next meeting will be November 10, 2021 at 7:00 pm. 
  
Respectfully submitted,  
Jessica Minghella 

  

 


